

West Moors Middle School

Heathfield Way, West Moors Ferndown, Dorset, BH22 0DA

Telephone: 01202 872474

Email: office@westmoorsmid.dorset.sch.uk www.westmoorsmid.dorset.sch.uk

10th May 2024

Dear Year 8 Families.

The school are excited to be sharing information regarding the Year 8 Summer Leavers' Prom. This event will be held on Tuesday 16th July 2024 and children are invited to arrive from 18:45. The prom will begin at 19:00 with parents and carers collecting their children when the event ends at 21:00.

This special evening will celebrate all the children's successes and achievements throughout their time at West Moors Middle School. A DJ and equipment will be hired for the disco and there will be delicious buffet and presentation of some informal awards during the evening.

To help towards the costs of this event, prom tickets will go on sale at a cost of £10 per pupil. These tickets can be purchased from Arbor and will be available to buy from Monday 13th May at 16:00. The closing date for tickets will be Friday 5th July at 16:00.

The dress code for this special event is smart with long prom dresses and suits being optional.

This is always such a lovely evening where children celebrate together and make new memories, as their time at West Moors Middle draws to a close.

We look forward to our children in Year 8 joining us for this wonderful, celebratory event. In the meantime, if you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Beavan via reception or email: kbeavan@westmoorsmid.dorset.sch.uk.

Kind Regards,

Mrs Cope Miss Craddock Mrs Beavan















